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Thank you to all the volunteers who managed to attend the Development Day in 
Milton Keynes. It really was so lovely to see so many of you. We managed to get 
through quite a lot but there never seems to be enough time at events such as 
these. I think if we had a week, it still would not be enough time. Thank you all for 
joining us. I hope you all found it worthwhile attending. 
 
I must apologise to those of you who have had issues with their expenses. We are 
in a transition period here with regards to finance. Our new Finance Manager, 
Katherine Doe, joined us a couple of months ago and is working alongside Jaine 
Colwell who will be leaving us very soon. As they are both in different offices, it has 
proved difficult at times and I can only apologise for the inconvenience caused. If 
you have still not received your expenses, please do let me know. 
 
For those who were not able to attend, I have decided to take the development day 
on the road and during the first quarter of 2020, I will be coming to a venue close 
to you. Watch this space for more details.  

 

  

 

2020 Local Group Meeting Dates 
 

Thank you to those of you who have sent in your 
2020 meeting dates. If you are still to send yours in 
please could I ask that you send them through as 
soon as possible to enable us to update the website 
and the local group list? 

  

 

  



 

 

Thank you to everyone that has ordered their PSPA Christmas Cards! The 
response has been phenomenal and we are now SOLD OUT! Please note; If 
you've already sent in a postal order form we will endeavour to fill these with our 
remaining stock. Should any of your chosen designs be unavailable we will 
phone to discuss your options. 

  

 

New banners and bunting 
 

 

All of our Local Groups were provided with a PSPA 
banner for them to use at their meetings and any 
fundraising events. These banners now need 
replacing with the new brand and I'm in the 
process of placing the order. We also do PSPA 
bunting, which some of you may prefer as I know 
the banners can be difficult to put up. 
 
Please, could you drop me an email to let me know 
which you would prefer and I will get them ordered. The bunting is 5m long and is 
quite strong and durable.  

 

Email Volunteering  
 

  

 

mailto:volunteering@pspassociation.org.uk?subject=New%20Banners%20and%20Bunting


 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 
 

 

And finally, I know it’s early but this is the final volunteer e-
news for 2019 so I would like to take this opportunity to say 
a massive thank you to all of you who have done so much 
this year to support people affected by PSP & CBD and the 
charity itself. All of the awareness-raising and fundraising 
you have done has been outstanding. We could not do 
what we do without the support of all our lovely volunteers 
and all of us here at PSPA would like to say a big thank you. 
It has been a pleasure working with you all and thank you 
for putting up with me. 
 
Wishing you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
   

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

PSPA is the only national charity in the UK supporting families affected by PSP & CBD while funding research 

into treatments and a cure. Charity number England and Wales 1037087/ Scotland SCO41199. 
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